
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 11, 2019: Edition 17 
Phone: (610) 237-6425  http://www.interborosd.org                School Closing Number  450 
 

Dear Parents: 

 January is School Board Recognition Month. Thank a School Board Member today. 

 There will be No School for students on Friday, January 18th  for Teacher In-service and 
on Monday, January 21st for observance of Martin Luther King Holiday. 

 8th Grade Parent Information night will be on Thursday, January 24th at Interboro High 
School 7:00PM in the auditorium.  This program is for 8th grade parents to transition to 
the High School. 

 Congratulations to our Middle School Spelling Bee Winners that qualify for the district 
level spelling bee on Saturday, February 2nd  from 10:00AM-12:00PM in the auditorium 
of Interboro High School. 

1st Place:   Laci Cheatham – 6th Grade 

2nd Place:   Jeremiah Shaw – 7th Grade 

3rd Place: Hailey Wallace – 6th Grade 

4th Place: Robert Scalessa – 8th Grade 

5th Place: Kayla Gallagher – 6th Grade 

6th Place: Sabrina McCloskey – 6th Grade 

 Please congratulate the following Norwood Student who was selected to participate in 
the 2019 Southern Delaware County Middle School Band.  The concert will be held at 
Ridley Middle School on Friday, January 25th at 7:00PM.  All are invited to attend!  

          Frank Suga 

GO EAGLES!!!  

 

Daniel Mills 

Principal   

GOLD COIN WINNERS:  JANUARY 

 
Jessica Kim    Scott Poluchuk   Jayden Coppolella 
                  

 

 
  



 
 
 

                                                                        
From the desk of Dr. Goldberg:                                               
 

 

Dear Norwood community: The Norwood School is accepting any donations of Legos for its new STEM 
room, called the “STEM Den.” This new classroom, formerly the computer lab, encourages collaboration 
through carefully planned STEM activities that integrate Science, Technology, Engineering/Design, and 
Mathematics as well as Robotics/Programming and Coding and Art. The Legos are used in many activities 
and help encourage creativity and design with many of our devices. We are accepting any type of Lego 
piece, new and old. Please bring to the office or the STEM Den. Thank You!  
Dr. Chris Goldberg, Norwood STEM/technology coach 
 
 

FIT TIP 
 
With the Eagles big game on Sunday, you are probably thinking of some good game day snacks!  Use this 
opportunity to put out healthy options for your family like cut up vegetables and/or fruit to pick at while 
you cheer on the Eagles!  Get Fit!  Stay Fit! 
 
 

                

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 2019 
 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 

WINTER RECESS 

2 

School Re-Opens 

  

3 4 5 

6 7 

  

8 

Home & School 

Meeting 7:00PM 

9 10 

Spelling Bee 

8th Gr. Dance 

Mtg. 6:15PM 

11 12 

  

13 14   15 16 

Board Meeting 

7:00PM 

17 18 

In-Service 

No School for 

Students 

19 

20 21 

MLK Day 

No School for 

Students and  

Teachers 

22 23 24 

  

25 

Spirit Day $1.00 

End of 2nd 

Marking Period 

(MS) 

26 

27 28 29 30 

  

31     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 



 

 



 



 



 



 


